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Engineering Curriculum Committee
Minutes of Meeting #19
March 19, 2008

Present:  Professors Andrisani, Blendell, Cipra, Fricker, Harbin, Wang, Zoltowski

Guests:  Professor Stephen Beaudoin

Recorder: Roxanne Martin
1. The meeting was called to order by Mike Zoltowski at 8:40 AM in ARMS 3001. 

2. Motion was made by John Blendell and seconded by Sherry Harbin to approve the agenda with the following change: remove item #5 EFD 26-06. EFD 26-06 was passed to move to faculty.  Motion was passed with no dissenting votes.
3. Motion was made by Ray Cipra and seconded by Jon Fricker to approve the #18 minutes 2/27/08 with the following changes:   Date correction to reflect February 27, 2008.  Item #6 should read “EFD 26-06 was taken from the table.  Stephen Beaudoin explained the issues of EFD 26-06.  The issue of inconsistencies of the Weeks in the course outlines has been corrected in the document”; Item #7 removed Page 4 notation as well as credit hours notation listed for Page 6; and Item #8 should read “EFD No. 26-06 has been approved for distribution to the faculty subject to editorial amendments listed in item 7”.  Motion was passed with no dissenting votes and one abstention.  
4. Discussion continued on EFD 26-06.  Professor Beaudoin presented editorial changes to the committee.  Explanation was provided concerning the rationale behind new course CHE 449 and changes to course CHE 450.  A draft EFD was shared with the committee.  It was determined that each course should have a separate EFD assigned to it.  EFD 68-07 and 69-07 were assigned and electronic documents will be forwarded to ECC for posting to the ELT.  Upon completion of review by ELT, the documents will be moved to the top of the agenda for ECC consideration and approval to move to faculty so that the process may be complete this semester.  The suggestion to adjust the total number of credit hours needed for graduation is under final consideration by Chemical Engineering.  Once this has been agreed upon, an updated document will be routed to the faculty for final approval.  It was also agreed that Mike Zoltowski will send a courtesy email to the ELT with an update on the changes to EFD 26-06.

5. The meeting was adjourned at 9:30 A.M.
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